
From: Mark and Nadia 

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2015 10:49 AM 

To: Johnson, Aidan 

Cc: Brown, Dale; Tordis Coakley 

Subject: please say NO to 102 Ainslie 

 

Attention: Coordinator, Planning Committee 

 

Re: 102 Ainslie 

 

I live at 27 Yarmouth, a short walk from 102 Ainslie. My family regularly uses Alexander 

Park, which borders 102 Ainslie to the north. 

 

I have often noted how out-of-place 102 Ainslie is in the neighbourhood. It creates a gap 

in the street and looks very ugly. While delivering brochures to this address, I noticed 

that the building seemed run-down and cheaply constructed. 

 

To allow 102 Ainslie to get away with breaking the law would set a bad precedent. More 

housing like 102 Ainslie would drag down the entire Ainslie Wood neighbourhood, both 

in terms of quality of life and property value.  

 

My family and I request that you reject the application from the owner of 102 Ainslie and 

insist that he obey the law. 

 

Mark Coakley 

 


